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Mission Statement

Founded in 2006, The Greater Contribution

(TGC) is a non-profit, all volunteer organization
founded by a small group of women seeking to
make a ‘greater contribution’ to the world by
helping people suffering from hunger, poverty and
disease. We do this by raising awareness and funds
for micro loans that help poor women and their
families work their way out of poverty and by being
a vehicle for other individuals and groups who want

to make a greater contribution to our world.

We are an all volunteer organization, a 501c3
California Public Benefit Corporation, EIN #26-
0597892. We focus on very low cost fund raising
efforts, avoiding unnecessary expenses so that

almost 100% of donations go to those in need.

www. TheGreaterContribution.org



Dear Friends,

Once again, I am pleased
to have the opportunity to
thank all of you. I am so

grateful for your generosity, supporting our
work and making it possible!

2013 was an exciting year for The Greater
Contribution. Through your generosity, we
closed out the year having provided 621 new
loans for a total of 8551 micro loans since
beginning this work in 2006 while keeping our
expenses at a low 7.9%. We also did a lot of
preparation for two new loan hubs that opened
in January 2014! You can read more of the
specifics of this work in the following pages
and it’s important to remember what this work
means. Here are some of the ways these loans
impact the people of Uganda.

School, medicine, and improved nutrition
are results of these loans. From our field
members on the ground we constantly get
reports of the very tangible impact these loans
have on the lives of these people. The women
borrowers report that they are able to send more
of their children to school, that their families are
healthier since they can provide needed medical
care and that they are eating more meals per
day! Women report that they have gone from
eating one meal a day to two meals a day or
more. They report that they no longer have
someone in their family who is regularly sick

because now they can get medical treatment for
them. They proudly report that more and more
of their children are going to school!

Education and a role in their community. One
typical borrower reports “I’m now counted
among the business community. “Another

says: “I can reason like a business lady and my
opinion as a business lady is taken seriously.”
“I’m grateful for teaching us proper business.”

Hope is restored and a future provided.
Annette, the Loan Administrator in our new hub
in Lwaboba wrote, “thank you for the lives of
many women that you have changed within a
minute and for their beautiful smiles that show
real hope restored.” Previously she had told me
that she and the other women in the village were
losing hope of ever being able to improve their
lives and the lives of their children.

It is remarkable what a difference we can
make in the lives of others through this
remarkable little tool called a micro loan.
Through sharing the abundance in our lives, we
can do something really extraordinary. We are
truly transforming lives.

All of us here at The Greater Contribution are
aware that we could not do this work without all
of you! Thank you for making another year of
micro loans and growth out of poverty possible.

Gratefully,

%W J;WM

President, Co-founder




By the end of 2013, The Greater Contribution hit a new milestone. As of December 31, 2013,
TGC had proudly funded 8551 micro loans, providing the opportunity for some of the most
impoverished women in the world to seek the brighter futures that they and their families
deserve. Stories of some of the women who have most recently been impacted by our micro
loans can be found later in this report under “Micro Loans Allow Borrowers to Overcome Great
Challenges.”

TGC Celebrated International
Womens’ Day

On March 10, 2013, TGC celebrated
International Women’s Day with long-time
supporters and many new faces, by sharing
stories of women that attendees admired.
Along with Malala, the child advocate for
education in Pakistan, stories were shared
of several borrowers that TGC ambassadors

had met on their recent trip to Uganda.
Borrowers, such as Grace, were greatly
admired. Grace started a vegetable business
a little over three years ago with a micro
loan. When TGC ambassadors met her last
February, she had built a retail building,
which she rented to other businesses in her
community. She prided herself on being
able to send her children to school, including
her two children attending university.



“A Woman's Worth” Event Attendees

Third Annual “A Woman’s Worth”
was a success

TGC’s Third Annual “A Woman’s Worth”
Event was held on May 5, 2013, at our
gracious supporter, Larry Janss’, wonderful
“Four Friends Gallery.” Our guests enjoyed
a great afternoon of delicious chocolate,
food and wine. Attendees generously
engaged in our silent auction and came away
with a sense of contribution to others and a
little something for themselves.

“A Woman's Worth” Event Speakers

Five TGC ambassadors and board members
shared their experience of visiting Ugandan
women borrowers, whose micro loans

we had funded. They also shared their
conviction that micro loans were making a
real difference in the lives ofthese women
and their families. TGC ambassadors
experienced sincere appreciation from the
borrowers for the opportunities that your
funding of TGC micro loans had provided.

We are so grateful for those who attended,
and those who could not who generously
donated anyway. As a result of the
generosity of our donors, 51 women and
their families will begin their journey out of
extreme poverty. We look forward to seeing
all of you next year. With your help, we
can continue to make a real difference in the
lives of the most impoverished women in
the world.

Beach Cities Chapter held second
annual fundraiser

TGC’s Beach Cities Chapter held their
second annual Pool Party for Prosperity
on Sunday, July 28th, in Hermosa Beach.
A fun-filled day in the sun raised enough
money to fund 21 new micro loans for
impoverished women.

Thanks to our committed members of the
Beach Cities Chapter: Page Patten, Jesse
Lurie, Peggy Johnson, Harry Cartwright
and Bill Henshaw for sponsoring and
coordinating this fun event.

Departure of valued board
member

After two years of service to The Greater
Contribution, board member, Bonnie Neuer,
announced her departure from our board

in August 2013. Bonnie served as our
volunteer coordinator and event planner for
our annual “A Woman’s Worth” fundraiser.
We will greatly miss her significant
contributions and commitment to our
organization. She will be hard to replace.
We wish her the best with her new life along
the central coast of California.



RESPONDING ET NEEDS

The Greater Conftribution Responds to Unmet Needs
of Rural Women

2013 was a year of responding to the unmet
needs of women in new communities of
rural Uganda. As TGC became known in the
region for involvement in a successful micro
loan program, word spread to untouched
rural communities. Throughout the year,
TGC received requests by letter and email to
assist various communities of women across
Uganda seeking the opportunities that micro
loans could bring them. We could not turn
away from their pleas and their obvious
need for a program that could support real
and sustainable economic opportunity and
growth in their villages.

Judith about to weigh some millet for
customer to purchase

Some of the “2013 was a year of "mneprogan

communities already with strong, effective

had established responding to the leadership. Women

groups, women were taught beading

who were self- unmet n eeds Of women and silk-screening.

starters trying to in new communities of Theprofits from their
make the best of 9 sales of beads and
very challenging rural U gan da. silk-screened scarves
circumstances and were saved in a pool
without many resources. Their established and lent out in small amounts. Since this
infrastructure allowed us to fairly quickly savings pool was limited, they could only
partner with these groups to provide micro fund micro loans for some of their members.
loans. One of the established groups was They reached out to TGC so that more Pit-
the Pit-tek Women’s group of Jinja. The tek women could have the opportunity to
group was established by women refugees, start or expand their own small businesses.
who had fled their family homes in TGC proudly funded 27 new loans to these
northern Uganda during the bloody civil women in 2013. Read more about some of
war. Many of the women had become the the Pit-tek borrowers later in this report.

sole support of their families after losing

their husbands and other family members. Near the end of 2013, TGC also funded
They found themselves completely starting micro loans to two other women’s groups
over without land, housing, or jobs. They that had previously been established and had
formed a group to help support one another significant infrastructure in place. One such
in a new community. When we visited group was Volunteer Action Network (VAC-
them in February of 2013, the organization NET). Vac-Net is a non-profit established to
had already established a great vocational undertake social and economic interventions



that reduce vulnerability to poverty, disease,
hunger and illiteracy. Their women’s group
is located in Gulu in northern Uganda. TGC
funded 24 micro loans to women in that
group in December of 2013.

TGC also funded 27 micro loans for the
Natiki women’s group located in Kakoro,
Uganda. Kakoro is a rural village located
27 kilometers (approximately 17 miles)
outside of the nearest city, Mbale, which is
a great distance in rural Uganda. Isolated
by extremely poor dirt roads and lack of
transportation, the group sought to establish
financial services locally. They began
with a savings group to help support local
women. Their small savings were used to

Dear Karon Wright,

help one woman at a time pay for a child’s
school fees or medicine for a family member.
Looking for a more sustainable source

of income, the group found a benefactor

for a few micro loans, but the benefactor
disappeared. They learned of TGC’s micro
loan program and sought us out to help them
expand their micro loan program in their
village, so that more women might have the
opportunity to create a sustainable income.
Funding from TGC has allowed 27 women
to continue on their road out of extreme
poverty.

In the summer of 2013, Karon Wright
received an email (below) from which we
could not turn away.

1 am Suzan, a women group leader in Tororo district in Eastern Uganda. I saw your website and the
things you do as I searched for help for this women group on the net. I have hopefully decided to appeal
for your Organization help because this women group falls within the brackets of your Organization.

Winning Women Tororo is a group of twenty five (25) extremely poor women who have come together to
see how we can develop ourselves, families and the community out o[f] poverty. The group consists of

single mothers, youths, married women and widows. Each of these women has at least a small business
which include: fruit and vegetables selling, charcoal selling, handicrafis making, poultry, goats rearing,

piggery and saloon. However, all is done on
minimal scale due to small capital.

Our main objective is to come out of poverty,

become self sustainable develop to be responsible

parents and an example in the community.

We have seen how you have helped many women

already to achieve such goals and our prayer and

request is that please include us in your agenda
too. We will change the lives of many around our
community.

We pray for good health for you.

Yours faithfully,
Suzan
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In September 2013, our president, Karon
Wright responded to Suzan’s letter by
paying a visit to the Winning Women

and The Women’s Hunger Eradication
Group of Lwaboba, Uganda. Karon was
impressed with, not only their need for

our loan program, but their willingness to
work with us to develop the supportive
structure necessary to establish a successful
loan program in these two communities.
Leaders emerged and local women agreed
to be trained to become loan administrators
and business trainers in their respective
communities. The decision was made to
move forward with establishing our micro
loan program in these two communities.

During the last few months of 2013, the
necessary groundwork for launching two
new loan groups at the beginning of 2014
was established. Training for the business
trainers and loan administrators took place
in January 2014. After the leaders and
trainers complete their training, over 100
new women borrowers will receive their
own business training and their first TGC
micro loans. 2014 looks to be an important
milestone for TGC. As we reach out to

Lwaboba - New 2014 borrowers

these new communities with our loan
program, The Greater Contribution will be
meeting an unmet need for capital in their
rural villages and providing the support
and training necessary to ensure business
success and a sustainable income for these
impoverished women.

“Do all the good you can,
by all the means you can,
in all the ways you can, in
all the places you can, at
all the times you can, to
all the people you can, as

)

long as ever you can.’

- John Wesley



WOMEN’S S STORIES

Micro Loans allow borrowers to overcome great challenges

fter fleeing her home during Uganda’s

civil war, Cecilia lost her husband in
an accident leaving her to care for their four
children alone. Fortunately, Cecilia has a
wonderful skill; she embroiders beautifully.
She needed a loan in order to expand her
business and create a more sustainable
income. TGC provided her a micro loan
in April 2013. In just four months, she has

been able to increase her income from less
than .50/day to more than $5/day. This
significant increase in income has made it
possible for her to feed her children three
meals per day. She says “I’m able to pay
rent for the house I’'m staying in promptly.
The landlord no longer locks me out.” She

Cecilia with embroidery

says she can now hold her head high as a successful businesswoman.

Rose’s story begins in tragedy but continues
with hope and triumph. During Uganda’s
bloody civil war, Rose was beaten into
unconsciousness and her husband blinded. She
and her family were forced to flee their family
home and relocate. Due to her husband’s
blindness, she became the family’s sole wage
earner. Life was extremely difficult with six
children in her care. She was fortunate to join
our partner, the Pit-tek women’s group. She
joined their beading group allowing her to save
a little money to start her own business. With
the TGC loan she received in 2013, she was
able to expand her business and increase her income. As a result of her increased income,
her family has enjoyed more nutritious meals and she has been able to pay the school fees
for one more of her six children to attend school. She also increased her savings, with
which she hopes eventually to be able to buy a home for her family.

Rose



WOMEN’S

S ince her husband has been unable
to find work, Alice has become the
sole provider for her family of four.
She has struggled to make enough
money to provide proper medical care
and pay school fees. After receiving
TGC’s micro loan, she has fortunately
been able to increase her income to
over $3/day. She is now a proud
businesswoman, proud of her ability
to keep good records and works to Alice

gain more customers. She can now

pay school fees more easily and the family’s health has improved. She looks forward to
saving enough to buy a house as well.

y name is Mary. [ am 26 years old and

a former abducted lady who escaped
from LRA in 2005 back home with 2 lovely
daughters. I thank God I’m alive and have
joined a sisterhood group with a caring
organization. I received my first loan of $60
in December 2013 after attending 2 weeks
training on how to manage business but more
importantly how to save both in cash and in
kind I learned how to keep records on a daily
basis which improved my business. I have
repaid back fully my first loan and received
the second loan of $100. To date I can buy
scholastic materials for my 2 daughters who have just started school because I can be
able to send them to school using my quarterly savings from my business. At home we
can feed on better meals, at least I can buy meat once in a while this has never happened
before. My dream is to work hard buy my land however small it will be and construct
my house so that we can have a permanent home. I love the program for teaching me and
supporting me to start my business. I thank The Greater Contribution for supporting our
group. I believe soon after a few loans my business will be stable. God bless you!

Mary in her market stall



WOMEN’S S STORIES

rior to receiving a TGC micro loan,
Catherine says that there was not
enough income to run her business
and send her five children to school.
Amazingly, Catherine has been able
to increase her income ten-fold after
receiving her TGC micro loan and
receiving business training from our
partner, Pit-tek. She has been able to
expand her business, broadening her
offerings from just silver fish to include
onions as well. She now proudly tells
her friends that her business is going
well and that she can pay school fees,
allowing three more of her children
to attend school. She has increased her savings and hopes, like many of our displaced
borrowers, to be able to save enough to buy a house again some day.

Catherine happy after making a sale

upina is married with seven children.

She had started a small business of
selling silver fish, a staple in the region
around Lake Victoria. Initially, she had
insufficient capital to make it profitable.
Since receiving a micro loan from TGC in
April 2013, she has been able to increase
her income to more than $2/day. Prior to
receiving the loan, she said that one of her
goals was to be able to help pay school
fees for one more of her children to attend
school. She can now proudly say that due
to her increased income she has achieved
that goal. Now all of her children are
able to attend school. She says that she
is now proud of herself as a successful
businesswoman. She hopes to save enough ‘
money to be able to buy a house for her Rupina cleaning fish
family some day.

10



Karon Wright is the President, co-Founder and Executive Director of The Greater
Contribution (TGC). She is a passionate advocate for the poor and a frequent
speaker in the fight against poverty

Karon and her colleagues founded TGC with the dual goals of aiding in the fight
against poverty and providing a venue for ordinary citizens to make a positive
change in the world. She is inspired by the many supporters who know they live
privileged lives just by virtue of being born in America and who want to help those
born into poverty. She knows that the power of microloans coupled with the
determination of women to improve their lives and the lives of their families is a
potent combination.

Karon Wright
President, co-Founder
and Executive Director

Her numerous trips to Africa have taught her that although our lives look very
different from those in developing countries, we are in fact, very much alike.

She has seen women with goals, just like women in America, working tremendously
hard to fulfill those goals -- to feed, clothe and educate their children and give them
a better future. She is honored to have this work to do - to help give these women the same opportunities

that we have here and she is honored and inspired by TGC's dedicated Board of Directors and community of
supporters.

Karon holds a Bachelors and Master’s Degree in Fine Arts from California State University at San Jose. She began
her career in teaching at the college level and holds lifetime Teaching Credential. In addition to her career in
education, she brings a background in organizational development and executive coaching to her role in TGC
as well as expertise in Emotional Intelligence. She is a recipient of the Vibrant Giver Award for women who are
changing the world in the ways they give back. She is a resident of Thousand Oaks where she lives with her
husband, Geoff Glassner, an accomplished wildlife photographer.

Pellie Anderson is currently serving her fourth year as a Board Member. She leads
Digital Communications and Social Media for The Greater Contribution. The
Greater Contribution has afforded her the opportunity to raise awareness about the
extent of world poverty, its effects on women and children, and the positive impact
micro loans can have upon women and their families in developing countries. In
2013, she traveled to Uganda and observed first-hand the power of micro loans

to positively impact the lives of impoverished women and their families. She is a
former prosecutor and pastry chef. She has always been interested in using her
skills to ensure that women were able to fulfill their highest potential. She lives in
Oak Park with her husband and two children.

Stephanie (Steph) Young Gonzaga joined the board Pellie Anderson
in 2010. She is delighted to be able to leverage her Board Member
experience toward supporting the micro loan models

of TGC. She finds great satisfaction in the opportunity

to give back to the community through this organization. She is responsible for
developing the strategic technology direction of The Greater Contribution and
guiding its data management and Internet presence. Stephanie has over 20 years
of IT leadership and business experience in the financial sector, and was a CIO
for a commercial mortgage company where she was responsible for enterprise
IT strategy. Stephanie holds an MS in Information Systems and a Doctorate in
Leadership and Organizational Management. She is a member of IEEE.

Stephanie Young
Gonzaga
Board Member
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Bonnie Neuer served as the Volunteer Coordinator and Event Coordinator for TGC
through most of 2013. She has been an enthusiastic advocate of the value of what
micro loans can do to improve the lives of women in poverty.

During her time with the LAUSD Bonnie organized and led an active volunteer
program for elementary schools and has, herself, been a volunteer for both local
and international charities for the past 20 years.

As a REALTOR® and cancer survivor, her charitable involvements in the last 12
years have included: Food drives for Manna Food Bank, the American Cancer
Society’s “Rely For Life” Planning Committee, and close to her heart, the Red Rhino
Orphanage in Kenya, founded by Bonnie’s nephew, Greg, in 2002.

Bonnie has recently retired and moved to Cambria on California’s central coast.

Bonnie Neuer
Board Member

Marcy Reed has served as Board Secretary since 2012. She believes that women
possess the power and the compassion to make the world a better place for all. She
was introduced to TGC at its 2012 “A Woman'’s Worth” event and ever since has been
helping advance TGC’s micro loan program and its mission to provide meaningful
support and training that empowers women to break the cycle of extreme poverty
for themselves, their families, and their communities.

Marcy’s belief in the importance of building leadership skills in women has also led
her to volunteer extensively with Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast, currently
serving as an adult learning facilitator, chair of the council’s Gold Award Committee,
and as a delegate to the GSUSA National Council. Marcy hails from the Midwest and
holds degrees in Art History and Museum Management. She currently works as a

Marcy Reed paralegal at a local multinational corporation. She lives Westlake Village with her
Board Secretary husband, Robert Weibezahl, and daughter, Katie.

Kerrie Sadler has been a member of The Greater Contribution board since 2011. A
native of Ohio, Kerrie lived and worked in New York City and Chicago for 20 years
before moving with her family to the Los Angeles area in 1997. She works as the
communications manager for the New West Symphony, a professional orchestra
based in Thousand Oaks. Her communications career has also included working
for Oaks Christian School, the New York Times Magazine Group, and ABC News and
Sports, which enabled her to travel worldwide.

Compassionately serving others less fortunate has always been important to Kerrie,
be it through community, church, or arts-related volunteer work. An avid choral
musician, she is a member of the Los Robles Master Chorale. She and her husband,
John, have two grown children and live in Westlake Village, California.

Kerrie Sadler
Board Member
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THE GREATER CONTRIBUTION
Income and Expenses
January — December 2013

Source of Funds
Direct Public Support: $67,431 (100%)

Use of Funds:

Micro Loan Program:

2013 Micro Loans $30,400 (45.1%)

Designated for 2014 Micro Loans $31,642 (47%)
Operational Expenses:

Fundraising $3034 (4.5%)

Administrative $2293 (3.4%)

Total S5327 (7.9%)




IN APPRECIATION

A profound thank you from The Greater Contribution Board to the following
people and organizations for making a Greater Contribution in 2013 by
supporting our mission of providing micro loans to the most impoverished
women in the world and empowering them to build a better life for

themselves and their families.

Organizations & Foundation
Supporters

Amgen Foundation
Bank of America
Capital One-Salt Lake City
Good Search
Prudential Foundation
Rotary Club of Westlake Village
SCE T & D Employee Contributions
Westlake Women's Club

Sustainer’s Circle
Pellie & David Anderson
Molly Barrow
Jane Brown
Shari Chapman
Carolyn & Mark Corwin
Kimberly Cox
Barton DeBolt
Mary Kay Donahoe
Carlos & Janet Flores
Ed Glassner
Donna Hahner
Karen & Greg Hanen
Brooke James
Diany Klein
Marilyn Mansfield
Deanne McLaughlin
Diana Meisler
Dale Mendoza
Bonnie Neuer
Elise O ’Keefe
April Parise
Page Patten
Donna Piazza
Bobbi Rudin
Kerrie Sadler
Carolyn Sims
Elizabeth Stocksdale

Paula Jung Stromquist
Kathy Tamashiro
Barbara Tone
Donald Venardos
Sandy Wignot
Roslyn Witt
Karon Wright

$10,000-20,000

Anonymous donor

$1000-10,000

Gary Boxberger
Kimberly Davis
Mary Kay Donahoe
Lew & Martha Fikes
Robert Lestak
Dave & Jeanne Matthews
Jack Miller
Marcy Reed
Karon Wright & Geoff Glassner

$250-999
Pellie & David Anderson
Richard Anderson & Michelle Beale
Molly Barrow
Brad & Allison Bronson
Matthew Burke
Mark & Carolyn Corwin
Kim Cox
Audrey Crawford
Brad Crawford
Pamela Davis
Bart Fields
Kathy & Mike Gerber
Ed Glassner
Carol Groben
Sue Gunther
Donna Hahner
Karen & Greg Hanen
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IN APPRECIATION

Peggy Henschel
Tom Henschel
Andrew & Sheralee Keowan
Diany Klein
Joseph Kotzin
Paul Lux
Catherine Manning & Andrew Amer
Susan Mayo
Niki Merrigan
Colleen Newkirk
Carol & Richard Nitz
Elise O ’Keefe
April Parise
Donna Piazza
Valerie Rodriguez
Kerrie Sadler
Mary Anne Shaver
Laura Simonek
Douglas Smith
Elena Standel
Susan Venetten
Donald Venardos
Alison Watase
Sandy Wignot
Stephanie Young-Gonzaga
David & Susan Zimmerman

$10-249
Donna Agnon
William Albright
Cathy Allen
Marilyn Altamura
Sally Alter
Manzar Amini
Steve & Adrienne Anderson
Julie Apody
Lynn Arkin
Claudia Arkush
Karine Armen
Pauline Arneberg
Diane Atkinson
Penny Atkinson
Victoria Austin-Smith
Jody Avery-Smith
Lillie Babrowski
Elisa Bagwell
Jill Behn
Sherry Behn
Joann & Stan Benson

Phyllis Mae Benson
Claudia Berman
Mark Bevan & Maureen Crow
Peggy Biel
Daniel Bouzaglou
Teresa Bridell
Jennifer Brody
Mary Fish Brooks
Shoshana Brower
Jane Brown
Sonia Bubar
Caroline & Jeremy Buck
Brian Budha
Gaby Buery & Andres Lares
Kristina Callahan
Art Castillo
Linda Catran
Kalpana Chakraburtty
Shari Chapman
Renee Charles
Cheryl & John Clement
Bridgette & John Cofiell
Virgina Cohen
Amy Commans
Susan Connolly
Debra Cooper
Nancy Cooper
David Copelin
Kayeanne Covey
Tammy Cox
David Dancker
Faith David
Barton DeBolt
Teresa DeMarie
Kathleen Devaney
Stuti Dhandhania & Skanda Janakiram
Marilyn Diddle
Tayna Domasco
Lisa Dome
Sariah Dorbin
Marianne Dunford
Mary Beth East
Susan Edlinger
Joan Edwards
Sandy & Roy Emberland
Erin Ervin
John Fabian
Susan Farma
Maureen Farrell
Janie & Rick Fellows
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IN APPRECIATION

Neil Fenzi
Rice & Linda Fermoyle
Arline & Ronald Finch
Susan Fintland
Robert Fischer
Ruth Flack
Carlos & Janet Flores
Elaine Fondler & Daniel Roseblum
Ruth Forman
Sylvia Fox
Elizabeth Frank
Lois Frankel
Mark Friedlander
Lynn Friedman
Opal Friesen
Gail Garland
Linda Gary
Marjorie Gauley
Shari Gillis
Judy & Jack Gindi
Richard & Gerry Ginsburg
Marilyn Glassman
Pat Godinez
Faith Golden
Gisele Goldwater-Feldman
Harold & Marcia Gordon
Sally Goya
Mary Grey
Jennifer Grossman
Patti Handfinger
Marilyn Hankins
Diane Harris
Martha Harris
Sherry & Corey Harris
Suzana Harris
Susan Hart
Jeanne Hartley
Celeste Heald
W.E. Henshaw Jr.
Carol Hersma
Cynthia Hicks
Elaine Himelfarb
Bridget Holden
Grace & Tom Hollow
Patty Hollow
Mila Horak
Karon O’Malley Houseworth
Pamela & Richard Ingber
Nancy Israel
Jerrilyn & Matthew Jacobs

Brooke James
Victoria L. Jenkins
Robert Johanson
Julie & Kevin John
Peggy Johnson
Tad & Nina Johnson
Joan Jones
Lori Josic
Kathy Julian
Mary Keefer
Judy Kent
Patricia & Duwayne Kilbo
Sharon Kircher
Sandrina & Breatrice Kline
Dorice & Kambiz Kohanim
Joy Krebs
David & Elesia Kreinces
Melissa & Ira Lapides
Wendy Larson-Jennings
Justin Lawson
Susan Lawson
Brian Ledermann
Mary Ann & Troy Lee
Ta-Cheng Lee
Katherine LeFebre
Susan LeFrancois
Donna & Gerald Levine
Karen & Ronald Lloyd
William Lockard
Freya Maneki
Marilyn Mansfield
Michaell Martinez
Nancy & Bernard Matus
Pamela McCarthy
Whitney & Bruce McCleery
Susan McDonald
Stephen McGanty
Deanne McLaughlin
Diana Meisler
Jesus Mejia
Alan Melcher
Dale Mendoza
Darrow & Laurie Milgrim
Bernard Miller
Julius S. Miller
Robert Miller
Lori Minard
Kenneth Moore
Marc Moss
Paige Murphy
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IN APPRECIATION

Amy G. Myrdal
Bruce & Carrie Nebens
Bonnie Neuer
Amy & John Neyer
Thuy Nguyen
Martha Micchitta
Lucy Nigh
Oliver Nikoloff
Terry Nuzzi
Judy O’Connor
Jackie & John O’Loughlin
Ellen O’Malley
Joan Obyrne
Ailleen Osborn
Hermosa Oso
Tim & Christina Oswald
Leigh Otey
Margaret Otey
Frances Pardee
Brian Parker
Page Patten
Pamela Patten
Paula Patten
Jamee Patterson
Patti Penalba & Robert Grant
Linda Peralta
Sue Perona
Valerie Petrusson
S. Phillips
Cathy Pierce
Elaine Post
Fran & Jack Post
Deonne Poston
Kathy Potter
Jackie Proffitt
Raymond & Patricia Ramirez
Ameri & Alex Ramirez
Charles Reed
Michael Rhee
Ed & Molly Rockey
Cinda Roffman
Jill Rosen
Marilyn Rosenberg
Muriel Rosensweet
Karen & Alan Rubinstein
Bobbi Rudin
Yerchanig Ryan
Peter & Holly Saari
Ivette Saiz
Lenore Sarasan

Philip & Lydia Saravis
Devon Scheef
Roberta Schiff
Chris Schleich

Phyllis Schlessinger
Shela Schwartz
Susan Scott
Ronald & Ann Serandos
Percy Severn
Nancy Shanfeld
Vernon Shattluck
Fran & Stephen Sherman
Anne Shulman
Valerie Sindal
Edie Sine
Donna Skidmore
Barbara Sinsker
Joanne Smith & Luke Debardeleban
Nancy Snow
Jack Snyder
E. Soderquest
Carla Sperling
Betty St. Jean
Andrew Stanton
Ellen Steinmetz
Elizabeth Stocksdale
Kathee Stone & Randolph Fax
Penny Stowger
Paula Jung Stromquist
Tonya Stumphauzer
M. Swearingin
Barbara Taaff
John Taketa
Kathy Tamashiro
Karen Tejeda
Patrick Thibeault
Jeffrey & Christina Tomas
Peggy Traverso
Eduardo Trujillo
Irma Tucker
James Twark & Monique Coustry
Ken & Susie Ulrich
Peter Van Name
Loretta Vigil
Judith & Frederick Walker
Tammy Waller
Peggy Walter
Kelly Wasserman
Mary Weaver
Stephen K. Weber
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IN APPRECIATION

Robert Weibezahl
Mindy & Joel Werner-Crohn
Sharon Wharton
Barbara Wherley
Joann & Rand Williams
Cheryl Williamson
Margaret & Duane Williamson
Betty Lorraine Wilson
Ralph & Susan Wilson
Cynthia Windle
Roz Witt
Cherie Wrigley
Christine Wulf
Patrick Yau
Ellen Yee
Jeffrey & JoAnn Young
Matt Young
George Zeske

For Donating Computers to Loan

Program:
Jerry Lewine

Special Thanks to Larry Janss
for providing his Four Friends
Gallery at no cost for our annual

“A Woman’s Worth” fundraiser

High School Club

Westlake High School- Amnesty International Club
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YOUR SUPPORT MATTERS

» Become a Partner in Prosperity:
By making a monthly or quarterly donation, you
become more than a donor, you become our Partner
in Prosperity.

e “Like Us” and “Share” our messages on
Facebook:
www.facebook.com/thegreatercontribution

e Give the gift of a micro loan:
Send gift cards to your friends and family

 Host a house party
e Join “Students Stepping Up”

e Volunteer

Visit us @ www.greatercontibution.org
and on Facebook
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